
                                                                    Tallman Fire District 

                                                                      PO Box 726 

                                                               Tallman, NY 10982 

 

                                                             Notice of Public Hearing 

Please Take Notice that the Tallman Fire District, Town of Ramapo, County of Rockland, will be   

holding a public hearing on the proposed budget for the year 2023 on October 18th, 2022 at 

7:30pm- 287 Route 59.  A copy of draft budget will be available at Town of Ramapo Clerk office. 

 

 

 

                      

 


